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Our Ref:  F2012/000236 
 
 

1 November 2012 
 
 
Mark Walker 
Ethan Pipeline Manager 
Gorodok Pty Ltd 
Level 19, HSBC Centre 
580 George Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
Dear Mark 
 
 
RE: EXTENSION OF TIME FOR SUBMISSION OF THE PL 8 FITNESS FOR PURPOSE (FFP) 
REPORT  

 

I refer to your email dated 31 October 2012 requesting an extension of time for the submission of 
the Fitness for Purpose (FFP) report for PL 8 and associated facilities for a period of 3 weeks as 
from 31 October. 

This extension was requested to allow Gorodok sufficient time for key personnel to be available to 
review and finalise the report. 

In this regard, pursuant to Section 134 of the PGE Act I hereby grant an extension of time for the 
submission of the FFP report for PL 8 and associated facilities from 31 October 2012 to 21 
November 2012.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to contact me on (08) 
8463 3245 or Michael.Malavazos@sa.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Malavazos 
Director – Engineering Operations Branch  
Department of Manufacturing, Innovation, Trade, Resources and Energy 
Sub Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development 
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